
 

CH Engineering has joined Pennoni 

November 9, 2022 

 
Pennoni is excited to announce CH Engineering, a civil #engineering and land #surveying firm in 
Raleigh, NC, has joined Pennoni as the new CH Engineering division of Pennoni! 
 
“We are delighted to welcome CH Engineering. This new addition allows Pennoni to #expand our 
service offerings, boost staff and broaden our client base in the Carolinas region. Their reputation for 
hard work and dedication to clients will serve as a cornerstone in this new chapter. We look forward 
to developing strong and lasting client relationships for years to come with this new expansion,” says 
president & CEO at Pennoni, Dave DeLizza.  
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.linkedin.com/posts/pennoni_ch-engineering-joins-pennoni-activity-

6996186302035468288-JGIv/?utm_source=share&utm_medium=member_desktop   
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